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HEAD'S WELCOME

Please remember to bring a waterproof coat to
school as well as the usual water bottle and

reading records/logs.  
We are aiming to raise our attendance this term

- please ensure that your child's attendance is
good (above 95%) - extenuating circumstances

taken into consideration, thank you. 

 

Mr McDonald
I'd just like to start today's newsletter by thanking everybody.
It hasn't been an easy week with a sharp rise in COVID cases
throughout the school - in fact Penberth have been the only class to not
be impacted and have achieved 100% attendance this week!
Everyone has shown a lot of adaptability and flexibility throughout the
week, whether it be staff taking on roles that they would not normally do,
children being really aware of any restrictions we have had to put in place
as well as working with teachers and staff they wouldn't normally work
with and to parents and carers who have had to be flexible with Breakfast
Club, lunches etc. - so a big thank you for everyone's understanding and
co-operation this week.
We are certainly not out of it yet so we do ask that families remain vigilant.  
We have worked with Public Health and the Health Advisors at County this
week who have recommended that we ask all children over the age of 5 to
test daily - if able to - for the next 7 days.
I know that this is not ideal, and can be problematic, but thinking of the
community and individuals, we would encourage you to do this for the
next week.
There will be a separate letter sent out regarding this and we also hope to
return to school dinners next week! Our menu will be sent out as usual.

Anyway, all that aside, it has been a great week in school.  As you may see
from our photos, our Year 5/6 class have had another brilliant week - as
have we all!
The highlight was Mrs Bone coming in to show our older children some of
the internal features of some animals as part of their learning context:
Blood, Sweat and Tears.  This was certainly an experience and one we were
really pleased to provide; children were immersed and fascinated by what
they saw and even felt!  Thank you to Mrs Bone for helping to bring our
learning to 'life'.

I've seen and heard a lot of PSHE lately, this is where children learn about
'personal, social and health' awareness.  Most of the themes have been
about celebrating differences in people, it has been hugely insightful and
has made me very proud of our children's appreciation and understanding
for others, regardless of other people's beliefs, ideas, background, religion,
race and more.  We know that people don't get on one hundred percent of
the time, and helping children develop their understanding, respect and
appreciation for others is crucial at all ages.
 
Thank you to those who submitted responses to our Parental Survey. 
 These are vital in providing us with information on where you see the
school and possible areas to develop.

Have a great weekend
Mr McDonald and all at St Buryan Academy.

DATES
Term

S P R I N G  T E R M :

4  J A N U A R Y  -  8
A P R I L  2 0 2 2

( H A L F  T E R M  2 1 -
2 5  F E B R U A R Y

2 0 2 2 )

 S U M M E R  T E R M :

2 5  A P R I L  -  2 6
J U L Y  2 0 2 2 ( H A L F
T E R M  3 0  M A Y  -  3

J U N E  2 0 2 2 )

I N S E T S

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

2 6 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

 

P L A T I N U M
J U B I L E E :  

6 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 2

 

 



CONTACTS
Head of School/Designated Safeguarding Office: Mr J McDonald
head@stburyanacademy.org
Senior Teacher: Mrs N Cross
ncross@stburyanacademy.org
SENCO/Deputy Designated Safeguarding Office: Mrs J Kwiatkowska
joannak@stburyanacademy.org
Business and Administration/Parent Liasion Office: Mrs T Care
secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Further contacts are available on our website.

Stars of the
week

Reception - Leah for perserverance
 

Year 1 - Harvey for being a fantastic friend
and super writing ideas

 
Year 2 - Lillianna for amazing maths

 
Year 3 - Katie for wonderful descriptive

writing
 

Year 4  - Eva for resilience and bravery
 

Year 5 - Tabi for sharing ideas and hard
work!

Year 6 - Harry for awesome art

E v e n  t h o u g h  t h e  d e a d l i n e  h a s  p a s s e d ,
y o u  c a n  s t i l l  a p p l y  f o r  a  p l a c e  i f  y o u r

c h i l d  i s  d u e  t o  s t a r t  s c h o o l  i n
S e p t e m b e r  2 0 2 2  h e r e :

h t t p s : / / w w w . c o r n w a l l . g o v . u k / s c h o o l s - a n d - e d u c a t i o n / s c h o o l s - a n d - c o l l e g e s / s c h o o l -
a d m i s s i o n s / a p p l y - t o - s t a r t - s c h o o l - o r - t r a n s f e r - t o - j u n i o r - s e c o n d a r y - o r - k s 4 - s c h o o l - i n -

s e p t e m b e r - 2 0 2 2 /

We want to share our learning and curriculum with you,
which is why we are producing these 'Subject Overviews', a
quick snapshot of what each subject looks like at St Buryan
Academy.  If you can't quite see then click the image on the
PDF newsletter for a link, or visit the 'Curriculum - Subject

Overview' page of our website.

WHOLE SCHOOL LEARNING
Check out our picures below to see some of our
learning this week!  The highlight was definitely
Porthcurno class seeing and feeling some
animal organs up close.  This really put their
learning into context and they were fascinated
and intrigued by the experience.

http://www.stburyanacademy.com/website/subject_overviews/590683
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2022/


Congratulations

 

Jack

Harvey

Darcy

Maths Awards

"It was amazing because we could
observe and feel the animal
organs."
"Touching the tongue was fun because
it didn't feel as I expected it to."
"I enjoyed everything about it!"
"It was really interesting."
"Gorey!"


